BEFORE THE MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISISON

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of a Request for the Modification
)

of the Kansas City Metropolitan Calling Area 
) 
Case No. TO-2005-0144

Plan to Make the Greenwood Exchange Part of 
)

the Mandatory MCA Tier 2



)

OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL’S STATUS REPORT


The Office of the Public Counsel had a conference with SBC, Staff, and other interested telecommunications companies on Wednesday, April 20, 2005 to discuss the proposed modification of the Kansas City Metropolitan Calling Area Plan for Greenwood to be reclassified into mandatory Tier 2.  It does not appear that further discussions will produce any significant agreement on the proposed modification or its terms.  Therefore, Public Counsel intends to file its final proposal on Friday, April 29, 2005.
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